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Richard E. Dunn, Director

July 27, 2016

Mr, Robert R, Baumgardt

Director, Public Works

Headquarters, 3D Infantry Division (Mechanized) and Fort Stewart
Directorate of Public Works, Building 1137

Environmental Branch (ATTN: Algeana Stevenson)

1550 Veterans Parkway

Fort Stewart, GA 31314-4927

RE: Response to Comments and Revised Sampling and Analysis Plan (SAP) and Quality
Assurance Project Plan (QAPP), Hunter Army Airfield, Georgia

Dear Mr, Baumgardt:

The Land Protection Branch of the Georgia Environmental Protection Division (EPD) has reviewed
Hunter Army Airfield’s response to EPD’s March 10, 2016 comments (Hanley to Stevenson via
email) and revised pages for the Sampling and Analysis Plan (SAP) and Quality Assurance Project
Plan (QAPP), Hunter Army Airfield, Georgia dated April 18, 2016 and received April 22, 2016.
From our review, it appears that Hunter Army Airfield has adequately addressed EPD’s comments.
The final version of the SAP and QAPP is considered complete and will be placed on file in our
office. Pleaseimplement future field activities associated with the investigation and remediation of
HAA-01 (Fire Training Site), HAA-13 (Pumphouse #1), HAA-15 (MCA Barracks Site}, and HAA-
17 (TCE Groundwater Contamination) in accordance with the procedures detailed in the approved
SAP and QAPP.

Should you have any questions, please contact Adam Hanley or Mo Ghazi at (404) 656-2833.

Sincerely,

Amy Potter
Unit Coordinator
Hazardous Waste Management Program
¢; Tressa Rutland, Fort Stewart (via e-mail}
Algeana L. Stevenson (via e-mail)
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